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Washington’s New Paid Sick Leave Law

WEBINAR

Event

GoToWebinar

11.10.17


10:00 AM - 11:00 AM PST

Starting January 1, 2018, all employers with Washington-based hourly employee must comply with

the state’s new paid sick and safe leave requirements.  This webinar will cover basic compliance

steps, key administrative rules, and compare the new state-wide law with those existing in other

with Washington cities, such as Seattle, Tacoma, SeaTac, and Spokane.  Unfortunately, one size does

not fit all, and multi-city employers may have to make tough paid time off or sick leave policy

choices. This webinar will cover basic compliance steps and compare the new state-wide law with

those existing in other with Washington cities, such as Seattle, to avoid compliance pitfalls. 

Presenters: Catharine Morisset, Fisher Phillips employment and litigation partner and Margaret

Burnham employment litigation attorney.

Click here to register >>

**This program has been submitted to the HR Certification Institute and SHRM for review.
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